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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Rory for super spelling of ‘sh’ words.  
Year 1 
Millie for a very enthusiastic performance in ‘Paddington’. 
Year 2 
Sadie for a super retelling of the Princess and the Frog story.  
Year 3 
Thomas for being so thoughtful and helpful in class.  
Year 4 
Naomi for her positivity and enthusiasm in everything she 
tries.  
Headteacher’s Award 
Freyja Morton for always listening to advice and acting on it.  

Reminders 

The Christmas Fair is on Thursday 30th 
November 2.30-4.00 and we are looking 
for jam jars for the jamboree. The jars 
should contain a small ‘prize’ and be 
wrapped.  

If you have any raffle tickets (sold or 
unsold) please return them as soon as 
you can.  

The fair has a great range of stalls this 
year so please pop in and get some 
Christmas presents.  

Diary Dates  
Thurs 30th Nov 
Christmas Fair 
Thurs 30th Nov 
Steel pans after school  
Fri 1st Dec 
School photographs. No assembly  
Weds 6th Dec  
Flu vaccines for Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 
(information to follow) 
Weds 6th Dec 
Big Christmas Sing 
Weds 6th Dec 
PTA meeting 2.30 
Weds 6th Dec 
Big Christmas Sing for Y4  
Thurs 7th Dec 
Steel pans after school  
Weds 13th Dec  
Christmas lunch—wear a Christmas 
jumper! 
Mon 18th Dec 
Parties in Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2 
Tues 19th Dec 
Y3 & Y4 party 
Weds 20th Dec  
6.00 Christmas service in church  
Thurs 21st Dec  
Christingle in school 9.00  
School closes for Christmas at 1.00 on 
22nd December  

Thank you PTA! 

Our nursery children have 
been learning how to use 
their new work bench; as 
you can see they are taking 
it very seriously. The bench 
is great for practicing fine 
motor skills as well as  
making some amazing 
‘creations’. Thank you PTA 
for buying this for us.  

Unwanted visitors 

Could everyone check their children’s hair for headlice 
please? We’ve had a couple of reports this week.   

Life drawing  

Y3 visited Granary Gallery last week to 
look at an exhibition called ‘Drawn from 
People, Life on Paper’, which featured life 
sketches from famous artists such as  
David Hockney, Lucian Freud, Henry 
Moore, Barbara Hepworth, and  
LS Lowry.  This was part of their Arts 

Award Discover work. They followed the gallery visit with a 
workshop in school led by local artist Gill Walton where the 
children contributed to a large collage work in the style of 
Charles Avery, who also features in the Granary Gallery  
exhibition. 


